

# SHOOTING FEDERATION OF CANADA CALL FOR NOMINATIONS DIRECTOR AT LARGE POSITIONS

The Shooting Federation of Canada has a total of five (5) At Large Director positions. All five (5) At Large Director positions are up for election in 2023 as the Shooting Federation transitions fully under its new bylaws at the 2023 Annual Meeting of the Members.

Election to be held at the 2023 Shooting Federation of Canada Annual Meeting of the Members

Application deadline: August 26, 2023

#### Nomination Guidelines:

- Nominees must be nominated by two current members in good standing of the SFC
- This application form is for at-large board of director nominations
- The nomination form must be completed in full by both the nominators and nominee, including a ONE-page maximum resume or bio and jpeg photo of the nominee

## **Director Eligibility Criteria**

- must be a member in good standing of the SFC
- must be a minimum of 18 years of age
- must have the capacity under law to contract

### Nominee Expectations

It is expected of the nominees that they will:

- Be willing to serve on the SFC Board of Directors, if elected
- Have read and understood the SFC Directors Agreement & Guide, which you will be required to sign if elected
- Will complete Respect Group Abuse & Harassment training as requested, if elected
- Will complete a Police Record Check as requested, if elected

To nominate an individual for the above mentioned positions, please fill out the following form and return it to the SFC by August 26, 2023. All nominations require the signatures of two voting members of the SFC. Memberships will be verified. If memberships have lapsed, the nomination will be discarded.

NAME OF NOMINEE:	SFC MEMBERSHIP #
NOMINATOR:	SFC MEMBERSHIP #
SIGNATURE:	
NOMINATOR:	SFC MEMBERSHIP #
SIGNATURE:	

l,	, accept the nomination.
SIGNATURE:	
DATE:	

Please fill out a separate nomination for each individual and return completed forms by August 26, 2023 to:

# Shooting Federation of Canada Email: <a href="mailto:sverdier@sfc-ftc.ca">sverdier@sfc-ftc.ca</a>

\*Our Member's privacy is important to our organization.

If you have any concerns as to the handling of your personal information, please contact <a href="mailto:sverdier@sfc-ftc.ca">sverdier@sfc-ftc.ca</a>